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9 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers and Students in Year 10 
 

Re:  Year 10 Raising Achievement Evening, Tuesday 15 October 6pm - 8 pm 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Raising Achievement Evening starting at 6pm on Tuesday 15th 
October. This is a chance to listen to Curriculum Leaders and learn about the demands of subjects, 
how to revise and manage stress surrounding exams and meeting deadlines. 
 
The event will take place in the Merlin Theatre at 6pm with a 15-minute introduction and after that 
workshops will run as follows: 
 

 
 

 
Talk 1 

 
Talk 2 

 
Talk 3 

 
Talk 4 

 
Talk 5 

 
6.20 pm 
 

 
English 
Mr Daniell  
F12 

 
Maths 
Mrs Cole 
M4 

 
Science 
Mr Jones 
M1 

 
Managing 
Stress 
Mr Comber 
M5 
 

 
Study Skills 
Mr Randall 
(Sociology) 
F15 

 
 
6.45 pm 
 

 
English 
Mr Daniell 
F12 

 
Maths 
Mrs Cole 
M4 

 
Science 
Mr Jones 
M1 

 
Attaining 
level 7+ 
Mr Forrest 
F11 
 

 
Managing Stress 
Mr Comber 
M5 

 
7.05 pm 
 

 
English 
Mr Daniell  
F12 

 
Study Skills 
Mr Randall 
(Sociology) 
F15 

 
Science 
Mr Jones 
M1 

 
Attaining 
level 7+ 
Mr Forrest 
F11 
 

 
Managing Stress 
Mr Comber 
M5 

 
7.30 pm 
 

 
 

 
Maths 
Mrs Cole 
M4 

 
Attaining 
level 7+ 
Mr Forrest 
F11 
 

 
 

 
Study Skills 
Mr Randall 
(Sociology) 
F15 

 
There is no need to book sessions as we have found from experience that numbers may vary in 
groups. Refreshments will be available in the Sixth Form common room and the Senior Leadership 
Team will be on hand to answer any questions. Mr Durber will be available to answer any questions 
about Frog or Classcharts or any other IT issue.  
 
We know after many years of tracking students’ progress that those individuals who work hard and 
with determination over Year 10 will achieve their potential in the final exams of Year 11.  
 
We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Emma Reynolds 
Principal Frome College 
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